Two AU business students honored by Financial Executives International
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ALFRED, NY Two Alfred University business students were honored recently by the Financial Executives
International. The Rochester chapter of FEI awarded scholarships to business students from colleges and universities in
the Greater Rochester area.Craig Collins, a junior accounting major from Chester, CA, was awarded a $1,000
Rochester FEI Scholarship, while Valerie Kraft, a senior accounting major from Shortsville, NY, was given a $100
Graduating Award. Both students were nominated for the awards by Dr. Abderrahman Robana, AU professor of
business administration and a member of the Rochester chapter of FEI.Collins, who has a 4.0 grade point average, is a
member of the AU Student Managed Investment Fund (SMIF), an organization in which students manage a stock
portfolio for the University. He is also active in Habitat for Humanity.Kraft has a GPA of 3.63 overall (3.70 in her
major). She serves as a volunteer providing tax assistance to the elderly. She is a recipient of the
PricewaterhouseCoopers' Leadership Award and is a member of the Omicron Delta Kappa National Leadership Honor
Society.



